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Master of Public Administration

2700 Evergreen Parkway NW

Olympia, Washington  98505
To: Blackfeet Vocational Rehabilitation Services, Fax : (406)338-5540

From: Erin Genia, Assistant Director, MPA-Tribal Governance Program, 

On behalf of Rodney Gervais, Student ID#A00276564
Rodney must attend the required orientation for the MPA-Tribal Governance Program.

Orientation:

All MPA admits - including inter-year students admitted in 2011 - are required to attend orientation. It will take place on Friday September 21st from 6:00pm – 9:00pm and Saturday the 22nd from 9:00am – 5:00pm in the Longhouse. You will receive a separate letter about orientation, but I’ll give you a heads up about it here. It’s a time when students from all the concentrations: Public Policy, Public and Non-Profit Administration, and Tribal Governance get together to meet the faculty and each other, learn specifics about the MPA program, the college, and their concentrations and also participate in class seminars. Again, this is a required session – all students must attend. There will be several required readings and/or assignments you will have to prepare for orientation.

Please let me know if you have any questions about orientation or the MPA-Tribal Governance Program.
Many thanks,

Erin Genia

geniae@evergreen.edu
(360)867-6202 Phone

(360)867-5430 Fax
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